
 

 

 

 

The couple of Professor Beam ANGWE, Chief Executive of 

National Human Rights Commission of Nigeria, and Mr. Lambert 

OPARAH, Technical Assistant of Deputy Director and CEO of 

Public Affairs Office of Nigerian National Human Rights 

Commission, visited the minister of Justice and gave advices and 

opinions for Taiwan's current deliberations on the national human 

rights institutions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


